
Members of the Senate Transportation Committee: 
 
I am voting yes to rename Route 84 section in honor of the World War II Veterans. 
 
We need to be reminded of the honorable lives that have given us freedom for so many years following 
and continuing to enjoy each and every day. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Berniece Boggs 

 


